## ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR

## Thurs. Sept. 21, 2023

Attn all Grade 8's. Ms. Fletcher is still waiting on a few more field trip forms. If you have not returned yours or need one, please see her immediately.

There will a Freezie sale in the Agora this Friday after the Terry Fox Run. This is a fundraiser for the Rugby New Zealand trip.

All grade 10, 11, and 12 girls who plan on playing basketball this year have an important meeting today at lunch in room B105, the foods room.

All PHE students. If you missed the Beep Test you need to go to the large gym today at 1:05 pm.

Get your photo in the Yearbook! Secure Your Spot for the 2023-2024 School Year."

To ensure your photo appears in the yearbook, make sure your parents complete the online consent form for school district publications.

For any queries or assistance, feel free to visit Ms. Bowcott in room D106 during tutorial time.

## Tomorrow is our Terry Fox Run/Walk for Cancer research.

Block 2 teachers information envelopes are in your mailbox. Please read the information inside.

I also would like to ask staff to check the route map in the staffroom and sign up for a spotting location.

When Terry stopped running on Sept 1, 1980 he said "The marathon of hope better continue without me." Let's keep his dream alive! This event proves that one person CAN make a difference.

Please bring a donation to your block 2 class Remember to wear appropriate footwear and your Carson colours tomorrow. It's going to be a great event. The sun will be shining.

Thank you for listening Carson and have a great day!